I object to the proposed Narrabri Gas Fields project.
Santos must not be given approval to develop up to 850 new coal seam wells across the Pilliga region near Narrabri.
This proposed project would cause unacceptable damage to local land, clear environmentally valuable forest and gravely threaten the Great Artesian Basin.
Australia currently has more than enough gas for domestic use. This means the excess gas from the proposed Narrabri project, after causing massive environmental damage to our country, will be exported. We would be destroying our environment for the benefit of other countries.
This is the time to recognise the central role a healthy environment plays in our society. This is the time to think creatively about how we produce renewable and safe energy, both for Australia and the rest of the world.
It would be madness to approve a project that causes such damage with so little benefit.

